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Continuing the Learning Journey!! 

 
There has been a lot of excitement in 

Chestnut Class and in Key Stage 1 this 

week. The children have been rehearsing 

Christmas songs ready for the Nativity 

performance. More details about this 

have been sent out on a separate letter. 

 

 This week’s learning focus: 
• This week the children listened to the 

story ‘Aliens Love Underpants’ – they 

then drew a picture of an alien and 

wrote a description of it during 

literacy. 

• The children have been creating their 

own alien using clay and other 

materials from the creation station 

with our parent helpers. 

• We have new wooden blocks in our 

outside area and the children have 

been busy working together and 

developing their motor skills whilst 

building and constructing. 

• We also have a new listening area 

where the children can listen to music 

or stories on their very own CD player.  

 

 
 

 

Focus on Learning 

 
We will be setting up another new role 
play area very soon. If you have any old 

Christmas decorations that you no 
longer need then we would really 

appreciate having them.  
 

We have been learning the tricky red words 

‘the’ and ‘I’ this week. Encourage your child 

to notice/read this in their reading book. 

 
 

Information for Families 
The PTFA Christmas Market was a huge 

success. I saw many parents from Chestnut 

Class there helping to raise money for the 

school. I would like to say a huge THANK 

YOU! to the PTFA members for organising 

the event. 

 

 
Many thanks, 

The Chestnut Team 

Special Star Learners 
 

William – for his brilliant 
writing and concentration 
during Read, Write, Inc this 

week! 
 

Jennafer – for her wonderful 
clay alien! 

 
 


